
Weekly Newsletter Email  
Friday September 13, 2019 

Hello Meadowbrook families, 
Plans are underway for a busy week next week. Our staff will be completing our Health 
and Safety training on Monday, so there is no school. We will see students back on 
Tuesday.  
 
As you may have heard, we have been given an extra teacher to help reduce the class 
sizes in grades 4 to 8. This involved a small reorganization to allow for a new class – 
grade 6/7. Students move to their new classes on Tuesday. We will have made phone 
calls to all the families affected by the end of the day on Friday. If you have not received 
a call, then your children will remain in their current class. Mrs. May and I will be 
interviewing next week and will have a teacher hired as soon as possible.  
 
Next week our focus will be on Safety. We will continue to discuss road and 
construction safety. We did our first fire drill this week. Next week we will be practicing 
our lockdown drill. 
 
We invite all families to the school on Thursday evening to meet the staff and to say 
hello. Teachers will be in their classrooms from 6 to 7 pm and invite you to come in to 
say hello. There is a book fair running in the library. Mrs. Mayer hopes that you can pop 
in to say hello to her. She will keep the book fair open until 7:30 pm.  
 
On Friday, we will having our school Terry Fox event. This year, we will be participating 
on school property, as there is construction on the street and in George Richardson 
Park area.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing many of you on Thursday. 
 
Construction Update 
Attached is the approved detour plan for Patterson Street for the closure between Elgin 
and Red Deer.  
 
On Monday the contractor will be closing the road, and will start working on the north 
end heading south. Starting Monday vehicle traffic should enter from Red Deer.  
 
FAST Program 
We invite families with students in grades KG to 3 to join us for a FREE 7 week program 
designed to promote family time, build relationships and support parents. We have 
attached a flyer and a form where you can request more information. One of our parent 
coordinators will be in touch to answer all of your questions. The program starts on 
Thursday Oct. 10 and will run until the first week of December. There are a limited 
number of spaces, so act early.  
 
Wadoka Martial Arts:  
  
If your child in in Wadoka and you already have a uniform, please let the school know. If 
you have a uniform that your child no longer uses, we appreciate donations. Due to the 
large number of students, we have changed the groupings and days so that all students 
can participate: 



Grade JK - Monday  
Grade SK - Tuesday 
Grades One/Two - Wednesday 
Grade Three -Thursday 
Grades Four to eight - Friday 
 

Next Week Events  

• Sept. 23 Day 0  PA Day – no school 

• Sept. 24 Day 5  Reorganized Classes – first day 
Wadoka Karate in gym – SK at lunch 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 
Girls Inc begins – registration required 3 to 5:30 

• Sept. 25 Day 1  Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 1/2 at lunch 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 

• Sept. 26 Day 2   Ontario Early Years drop in 8:45 – 11 am 
Girls Inc – 3 to 5:30 pm 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 
Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 3 at lunch 
Meet the Teacher Night – 6 to 7 pm 
Scholastic Book Fair – library 6 to 7:30 pm 

 
• Sept. 27 Day 3  Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 4 to 8 at lunch 

Terry Fox Run - morning 
 
Upcoming Events: Important Dates to mark in your calendar 
 

• September 30 - Orange Shirt Day 
• September 30 – Global Read 

Aloud begins 
• September 30 – Rosh Hashana 
• October 2 – Area Cross Country 

meet – ROC on Ravenshoe Road 
• October 7 – Photo Day 
• October 7 – School Council 

Meeting 6:30 pm (executive 
elections and establishing 
membership) 

• October 9 – Yom Kippur 

• October 10 – FAST program 
begins – 5:30 – 8 in gym 

• October 11 – Jersey Day 
• October 14 – Thanksgiving (no 

school) 
• October 21 – PA Day (no school) 
• October 23 – Skills Ontario 

Presentation gr. 7 
• November 6 – author visit for K-3 
• November 6 – HebB/HPV 

vaccinations gr. 7 
• November 7 – Photo retake day 
• November 8 – Pajama Da
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Come participate in the York Region Food Network Art Hive! 

 
Our Meadowbrook Eco Club’s food and flower planters have been at the community 
garden at London and Main Street this summer. We are hoping to have students 
helping in the garden and harvesting this fall. The Art Hive is a fun family event to 
celebrate and promote awareness of the community garden.  
 

POP-UP!! Art Hive 
Saturday, September 21 from 10:00am to 12:00pm 

Newmarket's London & Main Community Garden 
(at intersection of London Road and Main Street North in Newmarket) 

Join York Region Food Network for a POP-UP art hive at Newmarket's London & Main 
Community Garden. Surrounded by this beautiful community garden, our pop-up art 

hive offers a chance for everyone to come and be an artist for the morning. This drop-in 
activity is FREE and suitable for the whole family. 

Drop-in. All ages and abilities welcome. 
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